
Sherwood Greens Road District  

2023-2024 Snow Plowing update. 

November 4, 2023 

From: The Sherwood Greens Road District Prudential Committee and Road Supervisor. 

Winter is here and with that, snow and ice.   

 
For road maintenance issues requiring immediate attention 

 please call Bob at 413-274-2374. 
 

Please send pictures to: sherwoodgreensrd@yahoo.com 
 
 
Sherwood Greens Road District has contracted Gary O’Brien Property Services for snow plowing 
and sanding services.  Only Bob Moore, our Road Supervisor is authorized to request work for 
the roads within the Sherwood Greens Road District. 
 
Please keep in mind the following: 

 Plowing is expected after 3 inches of snow accumulation. 

 Cars can only be parked on the street while your driveway is cleared, if left on the road 

they will be plowed in.  The individual, not the Sherwood Greens Road District, is 

responsible for any resulting damages or extrication costs. 

 Bob will request sanding services as needed. 

 Trash bins should not be placed near the road as they will be hit by the plows. 

 Anyone other than the Road Supervisor or authorized Sherwood Green Road District 

Prudential Committee member who requests services from Gary O’Brien Property 

Service is individually responsible for the requested service.   

 Contact Bob Moore, our Road Supervisor if there is an issue with our road. 

Additional information: 

Winter storm safety tips from the Commonwealth of Massachusetts 

 https://www.mass.gov/info-details/winter-storm-safety-tips 
 
This information is being posted to the Sherwood Greens Road District page on Town of Becket website 
https://www.townofbecket.org/sherwood-greens-road-district. 
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